1976 SURVEY

On 24 July 1976, the Bloomington Cemetery was surveyed by Lotwick I. Reese, a licensed professional
engineer in the State of Idaho. The survey was established by locating the center line of the east-west
roadways, referenced from the iron pipe markers placed by the original survey in the sagebrush west of the
Cemetery.

Selected corners of the cemetery were then surveyed and 23 permanent concrete markers were installed for
future reference. Later steel posts were driven next to the concrete markers for easy reference, especially in the

winter months. Mr. Reese surveyed and designated gravesites at the top west portion of the cemetery
beginmng from A2 to A9 across the top and then from 1 to 108.

The corners were established so that any lot in the cemetery could be measured with a 100 foot tape or chain.
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2016 SURVEY
On 18 July 2016, Lotwick L. Reese, licensed professional enginger in the State of Idahe, returned to the

Bloomington Cemetery and surveyed the lower east portion of the cemetery.

At the time of this survey, Mr. Reese started surveying lots 109 to 153. He purposely lengthened these lots to
accommodate the vaults that are now being used to hold and protect the caskets.

Permanent concrete markers were also installed for future reference. In addition, steel posts were driven next to
the concrete markers for easier reference.
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